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Are you new to the conference or looking to meet your fellow public historians in a relaxed 
atmosphere?  Out to Lunch is our new program designed to get conference attendees out and about in 
Baltimore while getting to know each other. We’re facilitating a general lunch on Thursday as well as a 
lunch on Friday geared towards graduate students. Both lunches are great for first-time attendees and 
NCPH conference veterans alike. Attendees will be placed in groups of 4-5 composed of public historians 
from an array of experiences. These groups will then work together to select a lunch venue, cost of 
lunch is paid by individuals.  Don’t know where to eat? NCPH has provided a handy list of suggestions for 
restaurants within walking distance to help your group select a place to meet.  
 
Out to Lunch will take place on Thursday, March 17, from 12:00 pm to 1:15 pm. This event is designed 
to help public history professionals meet colleagues in an informal setting. It’s a great way to mingle and 
connect with your peers while getting a taste of Baltimore. Prior to the event, attendees will be placed 
in groups of 4-5, which will then meet for lunch at a restaurant of their choosing. The deadline for 
signing up is 5:00 pm on Wednesday, March 16. 
 
Out to Lunch – Grad Student Edition will take place on Friday, March 18, from 12:00 pm to 1:15 pm. If 
you’re a grad student and want to meet students from different programs, this is a perfect opportunity 
to do so. Take this opportunity to step outside of your comfort zone and make connections with peers 
who will become your future colleagues. Grad students will sign up via email and then be placed in 
groups composed of 4-5 students from different graduate programs. The deadline for signing up is 5:00 
pm on Thursday, March 17. 

To sign up for either program, email Nick Johnson at nickjohn@iupui.edu or call (317) 274-2168. Please 
provide your program or employment affiliation. There is no cost for signing up (though you are 
responsible for the cost of your own lunch) and you may also sign up by visiting the registration desk in 
Baltimore before the respective deadlines. 

 

Out to Lunch – Thursday, 
March 17, 12:00 to 1:15 pm. 
 

Out to Lunch: Grad Student 
Edition – Friday, March 18, 
12:00 to 1:15 pm. 

http://ncph.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/11/Walkable-Restaurants-Baltimore-2016.pdf
mailto:nickjohn@iupui.edu


 
 


